
ATTENTION: HAZLEWOOD STUDENTS 
 
All Hazlewood exemption recipients must register with the 
Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board in order for 
your school to have access to your records. Go to the 
following web site. 
 
https://www1.thecb.state.tx.us/apps/HSH/students 
 
 
 
Select the link that is highlighted. 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www1.thecb.state.tx.us/apps/HSH/students�


 
 
 
Click on the “register” tab to begin. 
 

 
 
 
This will take you to the actual screen to input your personal 
information and set up a user name and personal password.  
 
Once you complete the information, be sure you read the 
statement at the bottom of the screen. Then click on “I 
accept,” then click on “register.” 



 
 
 
Now that you have finished this process, you will have 
access to the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board’s 
Hazlewood database to retrieve your own records. 
 
If you experience any problems with the registration 
process, call 1-800-242-3062, extension 3402. 
 
 
 
 


